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Sailing League

1. SSL Yearbook 2021
The production of the SSL Yearbook 2021 is delayed but will be shipped before Christmas.

2. CER - new SSLA member
It is with great pleasure to announce that the club CER - Centre d'Entrainement a la Régate is a
new member of the SSLA. We say "Welcome on Board CER"

3. Swiss Sailing League (SSL) Series 2022

As indicated at the General Assembly 2021 we kindly ask the SSLA clubs to

a) pay the membership fee 2022 on time

b) register your club for the SSL series by January 15, 2022, in manage2sail, so that we can
prepare the SSL Series 2022 efficiently. The NoR is in elaboration and will be available very
soon.

Please register here: Swiss Sailing League 2022 Registration manage2sail

Merry christmas and a happy new year 2022
The board of SSLA wishes all members and friends of the SSLA, sailors, sponsors, volunteers
and supporters merry Christmas - happy holidays and all the best for 2022.

We look forward to the SSL-Season 2022 with great enthusiasm and look forward to seeing you
again soon.

Best regards,

Philipp Koch
President Swiss Sailing League Association
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https://www.manage2sail.com/en-US/event/eab4b7c7-4058-457e-b262-49ee7d9d4cb7#!/entries?classId=2acbf8c1-9cb1-4967-86f4-cfc4a8b95240

